Tze Chighizola

From: webmaster@ocalafl.org

Sent: Monday, April 18, 2022 2:23 PM
To: Tye Chighizola

Subject: Please defend Ocala

| CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
| sender and know the content is safe.

Message submitted from the <City of Ocala> website.

Site Visitor Name: Laura Savino
Site Visitor Email: lola4858@aol.com

Hello Sir,

My name is Laura Savino and | live off 44th Street in SW Ocala. We have so many proposed multi family developments
from out of town and state developers. Our roads cannot handle it, our schools cannot handle it, our police department
cannot handle it and we need help! Please help defend Ocala and say NO to these proposals. Any advice you can give
and support would be greatly appreciated! We have petitions with almost 300 signatures. | am not the only one who

feels this way. Please help us figure out how to stop this and honor the residents of Ocala and save our home! We don't
want to live in South Florida!



